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Cinema trip
All of our customers at Vange Place participate in the Out and About programme. Every 
Tuesday, they have the chance to socialise with their friends and engage in various 
activities together. This particular Tuesday, they went to the cinema and watched the 
movie “Ant-Man and the Wasp.” They had an incredible time, enjoying the movie and 
indulging in plenty of popcorn.

On behalf of all of us here at Vange Place, 
we’d like to extend our heartfelt wishes to 
Linda for a jolly good birthday! Linda had a 
truly special day and wrapped it up with a 
delightful meal at Prezzo, surrounded by her 
dear friends and housemates. Many happy 
returns, Linda, we sincerely hope you had the 
most wonderful day.

Happy Birthday Linda! Matt and Sarah
Matt and Sarah were supported 
on an outing to Braintree shopping 
village, formerly known as Freeport. 
Whilst there they did lots of shopping 
and made a pit stop at Bill’s, where 
they had the finest burger ever made!



Trina brought her beautiful little puppies into Vange Place! Derek, Rita, and Betty were 
very spoilt and had lots of cuddles. However, after lots of playing and running around, 
all three took a shining to Linda! Matt went on a dog walk with Janette’s gorgeous dog, 
Amber! They had lots of fun and Amber was exhausted after all the exercise!

What could be a more delightful way 
to spend a Bank Holiday Monday than 
by the seaside with some sugar-coated 
donuts and classic fish and chips! 
Tom and Linda embarked on a trip to 
Walton-on-the-Naze. They indulged 
in the arcades, took a stroll along the 
promenade, and concluded the day 
with a scrumptious portion of fresh fish 
and chips! The weather was splendid, 
and we eagerly look forward to returning, 
armed with our sun hats and sunglasses, 
all set for another fantastic time!

Furry friends

A trip to the beach



Tom enjoyed a delightful day trip to Clare Country Park. He began by feeding the mother 
and baby ducks, strolled around the park to admire its beauty, and later indulged in a 
perfect pub dinner! To top it off, Tom concluded his day with a lovely serving of sticky 
toffee pudding and custard!

Clare Country Park

Emma celebrated her birthday with a meal at the Flying Shuttle with many of her friends! 
But, what birthday would it be if the celebrations didn’t last all week? Emma invited her 
previous housemates and friends up to Vange Place for a Saturday Chinese takeaway. 
Happy Birthday, Emma, from all of us at Vange Place!

Happy Birthday Emma

Tom and Linda had a bank holiday trip to Scottsdale’s. Tom visited the pet section and 
had a chat with a camera-shy parrot, while also checking out the fishes.

A trip to Scottsdale’s



Sarah got pampered with red, white, and blue nails for King Charles’ coronation. At 
Vange Place, we hosted a Coronation Party, inviting all our customers’ families and 
friends. Trina supported customers to prepare an amazing buffet which was enjoyed by 
everyone. We had fun with coronation quizzes, bingo, and guess the royal figure games. It 
was a joyful celebration, and we ended it with a group photo. God Save the King!

Coronation celebrations



Our lovely Karen’s rose has started to bloom 
this summer! At Vange Place, everyone adores 
this rose and cherishes it just as much as we 
cherished Karen. It brings us immense joy and 
happiness as it begins to bloom, just like Karen 
did when she was with us!

Karen’s Memorial Rose

This month, we also celebrated Tom’s birthday. He woke up to a cheerful display of 
orange balloons and banners, received wonderful gifts from his family and friends, and 
enjoyed an evening meal at The Flying Shuttle. Happy Birthday Tom, from all of us at 
Vange Place!

Happy Birthday Tom
We have our very own chef in the house! Linda has been honing her cooking skills by 
preparing delicious meals for her housemates. She started with a delightful-looking 
lasagne, which earned a unanimous 5-star rating from everyone. It has now become a 
specialty within the Vange Place household!

Gordan Ramsay vs Linda!



Emma had an absolutely delightful holiday when she visited the Isle of Wight. The 
picturesque views were so stunning that we all wish we could have been there too! 
Train rides, beach trips, and indulging in a Mr Whippy ice cream sounds like the perfect 
getaway!

Emma’s Holiday
Jeanette and Grace supported Tom and Emma to Bedford Park to watch the West 
End Proms Event. We had an absolutely fantastic time - dancing, singing, and enjoying 
delicious food and drinks. We are already eager to return, and it seems like season tickets 
might be in order. Thank you Bedford Park for hosting us; we’ll definitely be back!

Bedford Park - West End Proms



• Linda’s Holiday 

• Hawaiian BBQ 

• Wizard of Oz theatre trip 

• Andre Reiu concert/cinema

Upcoming events

Choose Papworth 

Trust as your 

chosen charity!

membership.coop.co.uk/causes/61889

Papworth Trust is delighted 
to have been chosen to 
benefit from the Co-op 
Local Community Fund.

Please scan the QR Code below to find out more 
about our partnership with Co-op or visit this link:


